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5th June 2019 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
RE: Enrichment Week 15th – 19th July 
 
During the final week of term, all students will be involved in our Enrichment Week. The purpose of the week is to 
give students the opportunity to experience a wider range of activities that are not only fun but also stretch them 
and develop their team building, leadership and team working skills. 
 
Each day, each year group is assigned to a team of faculties who have planned a series of events that allow 
students to develop the aforementioned skills. These will be a mixture of cognitive and physical activities. 
 
In addition to this, on the Wednesday, a selection of students from each year group will be going to Adventure 
Island in Southend-on-Sea. These students selected are those who have consistently achieved, improved and put 
effort into their studies over the course of the year. Students who have been selected by their Year Achievement 
Coordinator will receive an additional letter in due course. 
 
Thursday 18th July will see all students competing in our annual Sports Day – weather permitting! Students will be 
competing in their form groups during the morning and then there will be a series of track and other events 
taking place in the afternoon. Students are to wear their PE kit as a minimum but can wear a different top in the 
colour of their House – as long as it is sensible. 
 
Throughout the week, the school day will start and finish as normal except for the last day of term, and all of our 
normal expectations for students will be in place.  School will finish at 12.30pm on the last day of term. 
 
If you have any questions regarding the enrichment week, please do contact me via 
megawn@haileyburyturnford.com.  
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
 
 

Mr N Megaw 
Assistant Principal 
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